
 

DDPPs and Chief Prosecutors: Employer’s Application 

for Leave to Appeal dismissed 
 

Members were informed that the employer applied for leave to appeal the judgment that was handed 

down by the Pretoria High Court in favour the PSA and its members. Members were also informed 

that the application for leave to appeal would be heard on 25 November 2019.  

 

The PSA welcomes the judgment by the High Court to dismiss the employer’s Application for Leave to 

Appeal with cost. The PSA is now writing to the NDPP to request an urgent meeting to discuss the 

implementation of the 15 October 2019 judgment. Members will be informed of developments. 
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